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The CFPB has amended Appendix O to Regulation V, which implements the
FCRA, to establish the maximum allowable charge for disclosures by a
consumer reporting agency to a consumer for 2025.

Effective January 1, 2025: The maximum allowable charge will be $15.50
(unchanged from 2024).

You can read the FCRA final rule here.

CCI suggests sharing this information with your lending staff. For any questions,
please get in touch with us via inquiries@completecompli.com.

Complete Compliance, Inc. | Email | Website | Newsletter | IT Newsletter |(402) 939-6715

The foregoing Compliance Update is for informational purposes only and does not constitute legal advice

Complete Compliance Inc. | PO Box 201 | Omaha, NE 68010 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice



https://files.consumerfinance.gov/f/documents/cfpb_fcra-disclosures-reg-v_2024-11.pdf
mailto:inquiries@completecompli.com
http://completecompli.com/contact.html
http://www.completecompli.com/
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001KvOAxTslgEYNKZKWuxfi-huIKj_uCWiY454Ok9zdqr8ADHWVL1uSXd96yEmB2-LP75DVXEqc3MqBexaomyXF2eCxftOoW2F4oXpCWJ26s9c%3D
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/sl/NfBq4Y7?source_id=3ddc53b0-653d-4b08-b38a-ceebbb459c0e&source_type=em&c=
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

